March 1, 2017





**Newsletter** 

March 2017

Whistler Mature Action Community Newsletter

## **Winter 2017:**

Well here it is March already and the ski season is already more than half over. It has been a cold one but things are starting to warm up a bit and soon it will be time for spring skiing!

### **Estate Planning Workshop:**

MAC has joined forces with the Community Foundation of Whistler, Sea to Sky Community Services and Whistler Public Library to begin a series of workshops. These workshops will be free to attend and we will be serving appies and warm beverages. The first workshop will be - "Ensure your children don't hate you after you're gone!" also known as **Estate Planning**. As many of us have had to deal with the death of a parent, we come to realize how important this is for our children! We have a great line up of professionals – a lawyer, a financial planner, and an accountant. They will each give a short presentation to be followed by a Question and Answer period. This

is all going to take place in the Community Room in the Library on Tuesday, March 14<sup>th</sup> at 4:00 p.m. Please register with the library so we can be sure to have enough seats and most importantly – enough appies for everyone! We have worked hard to have speakers who will be interesting so mark this on your calendar now. It is already on the MAC website calendar (www.whistlermac.org) and the Library calendar!

# ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING APRIL 24<sup>TH</sup>, 2017

We will be voting on our new Constitution and Bylaws. The new Societies Act came into effect in November, 2016 and dictates that we change our governing documents to comply with the new Act. Details will be included with the Annual General Meeting notification. We hope to have a special workshop and speaker lined

up following the meeting which I'm sure you'll want to hear. Watch your email for details!

#### **Social Events**

#### **Christmas Party 2016**

So, if you were lucky enough to have one of the sold out tickets — you already know! Everyone that attended our Annual Christmas Party at Nicklaus North in December had a good time with great food and dancing and lots of door prizes due to the hard work of Janice Lloyd, our new Social Committee Chairperson. You can check out our website at <a href="https://www.whistlermac.org">www.whistlermac.org</a> for pictures. You don't need to log on to see the pictures! While you're there — check out the calendar for March and anything else new!

#### Spring Fling:

Something new this year is a plan for a Spring Fling pre-Easter party. This is on the agenda for early April so watch your emails for the details!

#### **Last Word:**

Please be sure to renew your membership when you receive your renewal notice. We depend on you!